
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, December 20, 2022 
 
Cafeteria News  
 

 Staff and students. The cafeteria will be closed tomorrow and Thursday for lunch. It will be re-opened in 
the new year.  

 
Music Department   

 Hey PPHS, need a little holiday spirit before the holidays? The PPHS music department is having their 
holiday show this Wednesday evening starting at 7:00pm in the gymnasium. This will be the first since 2019. 
We hope to see many of you there to share in our celebration of the season.  
 

 All PPHS musicians can check the Music room windows today for this week’s concert program line-up.  
 

 Junior Concert Band will run after school today until 3:45pm. Please make arrangements for early pick-up.  
 

 Senior Wind Ensemble rehearses this evening from 7:00pm - 8:30pm. Please be aware of this early finish 
please make appropriate arrangements.  
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